
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

   
   

 
         

 
 
 

 

AVAILABILITY OF MODIFIED TEXT and 
DOCUMENT ADDED TO THE FILE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bureau for Private Postsecondary 

Education has proposed modifications to the text of sections 76000, 76020, 

76120, 76130, 76140, 76200, and 76215. This regulatory proposal was the 

subject of a regulatory hearing on June 7, 2010.  A copy of the modified text is 

enclosed. 

NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that the following document is being added to the 

rulemaking record for the regulatory proceeding concerning sections 76000, 

76010, 76020, 76120, 76130, 76140, 76200, 76210, 76212, 76215, and 76240 of 

Title 5 of the California Code of Regulations: 

1. Addendum to Initial Statement of Reasons 

The above document is now available for public inspection and/or comment 

until December 28, 2010 at the location mentioned below. 

Any person who wishes to comment on the proposed modifications or the 

document added to the file may do so by submitting written comments on or 

before December 28, 2010 to the following: 

   Joanne Wenzel 
   Deputy Bureau Chief 

2535 Capitol Oaks Drive, Suite 400 
Sacramento, CA 95833 

   Telephone No.: 916-431-6905 
Fax No.:916-263-1895 

   E-mail Address: joanne.wenzel@dca.ca.gov 

DATED: December 13, 2010 
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